
 

 

 

 
 

 

Congrats from IASP to Prof K S James 
 

IASP congratulates Prof K S James on being appointed as 

Director and Senior Professor of IIPS. IASP hopes that 

the  professional collaboration between  IASP  and  IIPS 

would get further strengthened under the dynamic 

leadership of Prof KS James. IASP wishes Prof James all 

the best in his efforts to further strengthen IIPS. 
 

President, Vice Presidents, General Secretary, Treasurer, 

Joint Secretaries, EC members, BOT members and 

members 


